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Docket No. 99500900

Mr. W. J. Johnson, Manager
Nuclea. Safety Department
Westinghouse Electric Corporation
Box 272E
Pittsburgh, PA 15230-2728

Dear Mr. Johnson:

SUBJECT: REORGAN!ZATION

Your letter of December 27, 1990, provided an organization chart far the
Westinghouse Process Control Division. The chart shows the organization down
to the QA Manager. By telephone with Mr. P. T. McManus on January 28, 1991, we
verified that the General Manager of the Process Control Division continues to
report to the Energy Systems Business Unit Vice President & General Manager as
reported in your letter of November 4,1989. We find that the organization
continues to meet the requirements of Appendix B to 10 CFR Part 50 and is
acceptable.

Thank you for keeping us informed of such changes on a timely basis. We
reauest that other holders of Revision 11A/7A of WCAP.8370/7800 also be in-
formed of these changes.

Sincerely,

Original signed by E. Gbm Bras
E. William Brach, Chief
Performance and Quality Evaluation Branch
Division of Licensee Performance and

Quality Evaluation
Office of t!Lclear Reactor Reguletion

cc: Mr. P.? McNanus
Manager of Quality Assurance

Process Control Division
. u tinghouse Electric Corporation
200 Beta Drive
Pittsburgh, PA 1523B
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